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MESSAGE FROM THE BOARD
The golf course is officially open and the 2024 golf season has started at OGC! It has been
wonderful seeing our membership get out and enjoy their first few rounds of the year. The golf
course appears to have made it through the winter in excellent condition and it’s shaping up to
be another memorable golf season at OGC.

On Saturday, March 23rd, there will be a volunteer spring clean work day at Oakland Golf Club.
The grounds around the Clubhouse need raking/grooming; our kitchen area needs a deep
cleaning; and general spring clean things need to be done such as:
clean vents, power wash under the deck, club storage clear out and reorganize, etc. The more
people we have, the faster we get done.  
Please bring your own rakes/garden tools for outside and perhaps dusters/rags for inside.
9:00-Noon with lunch following. Thanks in advance for your help in keeping our facility looking
sharp for the 2024 season!

It has been brought to our attention that there have been more children active around the
facility this Spring than in previous years. We just want to send out a friendly reminder to
everone to be safe when arriving and departing the club to keep everyone in the community
safe.

Mark your calendars, there are a ton of events coming up and we can’t wait to see you all
enjoying another great year at OGC! 
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OAKLAND GOLF CLUB
GOLF SHOP NEWS
.We are now open for the season! Weekends are
already getting busy, so make sure to get your tee
time during the week if you plan on playing the
weekend. 

Titleist Loyalty Buy 3 get 1 free Pro V sale is now
live until April 15th while supplies last! Give me a
call in the pro shop and get your order in! 

New merchandise is showing up every day! Come
in and check it out we have a lot of new options
for everyone! We also have some leftover items
from the last couple years for a great price of 50%
off.

The kitchen remodel is coming along well and will
be getting finished within the next week. If you are
available on March 23rd @9am, please come help
us clean the Pro Shop/Kitchen area! Lunch is on us
afterwards!

Ribfest is April 6th and we can always use more
auction items, if you would like to donate
something let me know! 

Looking forward to a great year!

Hunter Ferguson, PGA

www.oaklandnegolfclub.com
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OAKLAND GOLF CLUB
LOUNGE NEWS

Lounge opens @ 3:00PM EVERY DAY.
Happy Hour prices EVERY DAY from 3:00PM-
7:00PM.
Sunday food specials available @ 5:00PM.
Sunday Drawing- Second Sunday of every
month @6:30PM. $5 entry.

FOLLOW US ON
FACEBOOK TO
STAY IN THE KNOW

www.oaklandnegolfclub.com
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